
 

 

 

 

After evaluating feedback from parents we have decided to publish a weekly newsletter 

so that we can keep families up to date with what is going on in school and give all in our 

school community information on upcoming events. Following this newsletter, you will 

receive your weekly newsletter each Friday. Please be mindful that as Covid is still very 

much with us, the information shared can change with short notice; on occasions where 

this may occur, parents will be informed of any change via text message.  

Important Dates 

Y6 parent/children meeting for Robinwood trip Tuesday 28th September at 5.30pm via Teams 

Fun Run Friday 1st October  

School Closes for half-term  Thursday 21st October 

School re-opens after half term Monday 1st November 

 

Our Lady of Lourdes Weekly Newsletter 

 Sunday 26th September 2021 

Football Team 

We are very proud of all of the children who have joined 

our school football teams. One of our teams has already 

played some competitive games and have let their light 

shine brightly. We look forward to the season ahead and 

thank Mr Hubbard and Ms Wetherell for their work with 

the teams. 

Statement to Live By 

Our Statement to live by this week will be ‘I can 

laugh and have fun’. Please make the opportunity 

to talk about this with your child. It will be the 

focus of Collective Worship throughout the week. 

School Councillors 

This week all of the children carried out a vote to choose class 

representatives for our School Council. We set up a polling 

station, with the help of ballot boxes from Councillor Hood, and 

the children had the experience of being part of a democratic 

vote. Thank you to all of our new school councillors we look 

forward to your contributions to school improvement. A 

special thank you also to Mr Hood for the loan of the 

equipment, it made the experience very special for the 

children. 

PE Kits 

All pupil PE kits should now be in school. Once in 

school they will stay here for the full ½ term. The 

reason for this is whilst children will have set PE 

days, we want to make the most of additional 

opportunities to get our children dressed for PE 

and be active.  

Macmillan Fundraising 

A huge thank you for your support with our 

Macmillan fundraiser last Friday. Thanks to your 

generosity we raised £234 for this special charity. 

Let us Pray 

We pray for the repose of the souls of Mrs Devonport’s 
father and Mrs Wigham’s mother who have both recently 
passed away. They and their families are in our thoughts 

and prayers. 

Meet and Greet       

Please note, Meet and Greet sessions will take 

place week beginning 27th September. A letter 

with more information will follow. 


